NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING INDIANAPOLIS HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION
NOTICE FOR AUGUST 20, 2024

An administrative hearing of the INDIANAPOLIS HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION
is to be held on Tuesday, August 20, 2024, at 12:00 PM in Room 1842,
City-County Building, 200 East Washington St., Indianapolis, IN 46204.

If you need assistance, please call 317-327-4406 or email at IHPC@indy.gov

2024-COA-261 (SJ), 209 E. ST. JOSEPH ST. (AKA 219 E. ST. JOSEPH), DOUGLAS KOENEMAN,
alter openings, replace doors, construct rooftop deck with pergola, reconstruct portion of north
wall.



